
Dear Parent, 

We are delighted to introduce you to our thriving school and encourage you and your child to visit our 
Online Open Event and sign up for our In-Person Taster Tours: 

http://www.sperrincollege.com/open-event.html

This year we will be hosting in-person taster tours of the college campus. The tours are ticketed 
and will take place on 19th & 20th January 2022. Tickets will be released via Eventbrite on 
Tuesday 11th January.
 
Please note that this will not be our usual Open Event experience, rather, a simple tour of the campus 
led by a member of our teaching staff, with opportunities to ask questions and become familiar with 
our wonderful school.
 
Safety of visitors, staff and pupils is our top priority. Therefore, COVID mitigations will be in place.

We attract pupils from a wide catchment area, across the Mid Ulster Region and beyond. To the 
North of Magherafelt, we educate pupils from Maghera, Tobermore, Knockloughrim, Bellaghy, 
Tamlaght O’Crilly, Kilrea and surrounding areas. To the South, the school serves a wide geographic 
area from Moneymore, Cookstown, the Loup, Coagh and Lissan. To the East pupils travel from Toome, 
Randalstown and Antrim Town and Districts. 

We have a pathway for everyone. Our Grammar & All-Ability pathways serve the most academically 
able and those who are more vocationally inclined.  

Get to know us, we can’t wait to get to know you - 

Read our 2022 Prospectus: http://www.sperrincollege.com/prospectus.html 

Find out how to apply: https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. You can phone directly to our school 
office, or use the contact form on our website and we will get back to you.
http://www.sperrincollege.com/contact.html

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs B Heron - Principal - B.Ed.(Hons) PQH(NI) M.Ed
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